CAN THO UNIVERSITY
MINISTRY OF EDUCATION AND TRAINING

Can Tho, December 3° 2012

To: Dr. Wenresti G. Gallardo
Aquaculture & Aquatic Resources Management FoS
School of Environment,Resources and Development
Asian Institute of Technology

College of Re: Request letter
Aquaculture & Fisheries

Can Tho University Dear Dr. Wenresti G. Gallardo

Viet Nam

Add: It is my great pleasure to write this letter to request your support and
Campus 2, permission for our Advanced Aquaculture students who are going to
Can Tho University, visit your Institute under the Study Tour Programme on January 7" |
3/2 street, Can Tho city, 2013. 1 would be very much appreciated if you can arrange to give
Viet Nam. our students a chance to learn and share knowledge and cultural

activities at your Institute.
Tel: +84710 3835701 y
Fax: +84710 383032 X . i
e : All costs associated to this study tour will be covered by our

Email- Programme.
tgphu@ctu.edu.vn
ntnlien@ctu.edu.vn We are looking forward to hearing from you.

Thank you very much for your kind assistance.

Website:
http://www.ctu.ed J
colleges/aguac

~.Sincerely,

ssoc. Prof. Dr. Truong Quoc Phu

For Rector of Can Tho University

Dean, the College of Aquaculture & Fisheries
Can Tho University



